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Dear Parents: 

Your child recently participated in a hands-on water education activity through our website. As a way of showing the 

community that children are stewards of our environment and are willing to save water, we are asking them to 

participate in taking the Water Drop Pledge.  

The Water Drop Pledge is a simple pledge in which the student pledges to conserve water and to become an 

environmentally responsible citizen.   

Please have your child sign and date the pledge included below, cut it off and mail it in to: 

Rowland Water District 

Attn: Brittnie Van De Car 

3021 Fullerton Road, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 

Your signature on the Water Drop Pledge below consents to the use of your child’s name on our website as a “Star 

Water Saver.” 

 Upon receipt of the signed “Water Drop Pledge” by both you and the student, your child will receive an official thank 

you letter and reward. Please make sure to include the address of which you would like this information to be sent to 

on the envelope with the pledge.  

Thank you again for playing such an important role in our water education program! 

 

Yours truly,  

 

Brittnie L. Van De Car 

Public Affairs Representative
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